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We Wish You a Merry 

Christmas! 
I am sitting here watching the snow melt and contemplating what a 
gift to have snow during the Christmas Season. As we start to wrap up 

the year 2020 our impulse might be to wrap it and throw it right into 
the trash. But I think if we all can do some reflection; we will find that 
there were bright spots during this year along with darkness.  

As we prepare to go to the manger and gaze with wonder on what God did for us on 
a stary Christmas night, let us remember that even in these tough times the church 
was very present. Our youth prepared meals for the Religious Coalition, members 
provided Thanksgiving and Christmas meals for three families, collected canned 
goods to donate to the Urbana Food Bank, collected for Christmas shoe boxes, and 
collected pet items to donate to the Frederick animal shelter. Our live Nativity went 
virtual in the town of New Market and we provided a family from NMMS with 

Christmas presents. We are getting ready to launch our first longest night service, and 
host three in person Christmas Eve services, one with a bonfire. I am so excited and 

grateful for all of you and your encouragement, wisdom, and participation. We truly 
are the hometown church of New Market. None of us know what 2021 holds for us but 
we can be certain that we serve a risen Lord, and this Lord has promised us that he 

would never leave us or forsake us, and that brings me a great dealt of comfort. My 
prayer for you and yours is that that promise can also bring comfort to you. Have a 
Merry Christmas. 

46 And Mary said: “My soul glorifies the Lord47and my spirit rejoices in God my 
Savior,48 for he has been mindful of the humble state of his servant. From now on all 

generations will call me blessed,49 for the Mighty One has done great things for me—
holy is his name.  Luke 1: 46-49 

 

Longest Night and Star of Bethlehem Service- Dec 21 @5:30 
This service will start on the patio to witness the alignment of Saturn and Jupiter 
then will move inside for prayer stations. Dress warm.  
 

Christmas Eve Services 

11:00 a.m. 20 spaces left, go to our website to register.  

5:00 p.m. This service is at capacity and is closed to new registrations.  
This service will be broadcast on the New Market Facebook page. 

6:30 p.m. Christmas carol music starts for the bonfire service. 
7:00 p.m.  Bonfire Service behind the church. Dress warm.     
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Christmas Eve Offering to benefit Crossroads Freedom Center  

This year’s Christmas Eve offerings will go to Crossroads Freedom Center. You can place your checks or cash in the 

collection plate if you are attending services or mail them to our post office box and mark Christmas Eve Offering in 
the memo. 

General News Updates at NMUMC 
The 9:30 a.m. service will continue on Zoom and will return to the parking lot sometime in March. 

 
The Home Safe team will continue to monitor indoor services to ensure compliance and saftey. An air scrubber 

that removes pathogens from the air has been installed in the sanctaury along with two extra speakers to 
increase the sound quality. 

 
Pastor Scott is encouraging all teams and ministries to take January off as a Sabbath month. This includes the 

trustees, SPRC, finance, council, zoom children ministry, zoom Bible studies, confirmation, and LIFT. If there is an 
urgent need to meet the chair will call a meeting.  
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